
EAST BAY DEFENSE ANNOUNCES LAUNCH OF
NEW WEBSITE

East Bay Defense, the Law Office of Alanna D. Coopersmith, is Proud to Announce the Launch of the

Firm’s Updated Website

OAKLAND, CA, UNITED STATES, April 25, 2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The East Bay Defense law

firm recently launched their new website. The site offers information and client resources for

people in Oakland and throughout the East Bay area.

The updated site reflects Coopersmith’s desire to help new and existing clients locate the

services they need when faced with criminal law charges. There are also resources for people

with legal questions who aren’t sure yet if they need legal representation.

The website also highlights Coopersmith’s wide range of criminal law expertise. Her firm has

provided guidance and support for clients facing charges ranging from DUI to fraud to protest

rights to sex offenses and restraining orders.

The website will be updated with blogs and news related to legal issues in the East Bay area.

Visitors are encouraged to explore the new site to learn more about the services Coopersmith

offers or to find out more about the support available for criminal law issues.

The updated site also features a changing main banner that turns from day to night depending

on the time of day visitors access it. 

About East Bay Defense 

Alanna D. Coopersmith, an Ivy-League educated criminal defense attorney, began her career

clerking for a United States District Court judge. She previously represented clients in a wide

range of commercial cases and was also a deputy public defender at the Solano Public

Defender’s Office. 

Her East Bay Defense law firm offers support for clients in need of criminal and DUI defense. She

represents people against a wide variety of felony and misdemeanor charges, from brawls at a

sporting event, to white-collar crime, to murder. 

To see the updated site, visit EastBayDefense.com. 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.EastBayDefense.com


If you have questions about East Bay Defense, contact (510) 628-0596. If you’d like to know more

about the design of the site, contact Legal Web Design at 888-480-3585 or visit the Colorado

design firm’s website here.

Adam Wolf

Legal Web Design
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/539394720
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